Robert Reap

PO Box 442
Richmond, VT 05477
Town of Richmond
Select Board

PO Box 285
Richmond, VT 05477
May 30, 2019

Re: Letter of Interest for Water and Sewer Commission Seat

Dear Select Board Members:
I would like to express my interest in continuing on as a Member of the Water and Sewer Commission.
I believe that my 30+ years of experience in construction has been helpful many times while I have served on the

commission. I also feel that I bring a diverse point of view to the group, being that I am not only a water and sewer
customer, but also a potential future customer (in the gateway), a business ofwner and developer.

Respectfully,

Robw



